
Dear Professor Ye,
 
I’m writing to let you know that your article, ‘Multifractal analysis of non-uniformly contracting iterated function systems’, published in Nonlinearity, has been selected for the journal’s 2017 Highlights Collection.
 
For background, the Highlights Collection, created in collaboration with the Editors-in-Chief, Professors Carlangelo Liverani and Tasso Kaper, is a selection of interesting and stimulating works published in the journal as part of Volume 30 (2017). The Collection is available to access via the journal’s website (here). In order to facilitate greater access and readership, all articles have been made free-to-access until the end of 2018.
 
As the journal’s publisher, IOP we will continue to promote the Collection through available channels, and we would encourage you to share with your networks and colleagues, as you see fit.
 
On behalf of the journal, thank you for contribution and congratulations on inclusion in the Collection. I have contacted you as the corresponding author in the first instance but please do feel free to share this email and our congratulations with your co-author(s).
 
We look forward to the prospect of receiving further submissions from you in the future.
 
Best wishes,
David
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